Community Consolidated School District 59

Elk Grove Township Schools
Teacher Mentoring Program

Dear Mentoring Program Participants, 

Welcome to School District 59!  You should be pleased to be a part of a district that has made a strong commitment to support new teachers, both personally and professionally, through a Mentoring Program. Our belief is that we must be a learning community where teachers work collaboratively to provide the kind of support that our students need to achieve academically. 

We are looking forward to working with you in our Mentoring Program this year.  Your participation in the Mentoring Program will begin in August with the first New Teacher Workshop.  The workshops start on Monday, August 13, 2012 with a full day meeting (8:30-3:30) at Holmes Junior High. This first day will feature an overview of the district, training on our teacher evaluation system, an opportunity to learn more about the mentoring program, and a chance to have lunch and meet with mentors.  The mentors will be joining us at 12:30 for lunch and staying for the afternoon session. 

The schedule for the rest of the week is attached, and you should have also received a copy at your HR Orientation.  Please check the schedule carefully to see which workshops pertain to you. We would also encourage you to regularly check your new district e-mail account.  Your e-mail will be set up about one week after you sign your paperwork.  You can access your e-mail from the District Homepage (www.ccsd59.org).  Click on the link that says “Google Login” under “Staff Only”.  Your login is your lastname.firstname@ccsd59.org and your temporary password is abcabc12345.  You will be prompted to change your password once you begin.  If any scheduling or location changes are made you will be notified by e-mail.  

A light breakfast and lunch will be provided on each of the workshop days.  For your information, when attending meetings at the Administration Building, overflow parking is available at the Wellington Restaurant next door. You will be receiving additional materials related to the Mentoring Program during the August workshops, but please review the attached sheet regarding the responsibilities of the mentee. Enjoy your summer and we look forward to working with you in August! 

Sincerely, 

District 59 Mentoring Program Planning Committee
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